
Dear Members of the House Rules Committee, Supporting practical climate action and cap and invest 
legislation means providing your constituents with a stronger economic future for individuals and 
communities and a smart approach to dealing with climate change. If left unchallenged, our changing 
climate will decimate our forests and waterways and cost thousands of jobs and businesses throughout 
the state. 
 
Please vote YES on HB 4167. It’s time for bold climate action, and you can lead the way. 
 
Thank you, 
Laurie Caplan 
Astoria 
 


